
Barrow Extra News
July 2023

Dear Barrow families, 

It’s the end of another academic year (already!), and time for us to wish all our 

children and their families a very happy summer holiday. 

It’s also that time of year when we say a fond farewell to our year 6 children, as 

they embark on the next stage of their educational journeys. We wish all our year 

6s a happy and successful time in their secondary schools, next year and beyond. 

Finally, a big thank you to our attendees, staff and parents for making 2022-23 

another successful year for Barrow Extra. 

See you in September! ☺

A message for parents and carers…
Please make a note, if you haven’t done so already, of 

our Barrow Extra phone number. This is the 

number to call after the school office has closed (4pm), 

should you need to get a message to us.  Thank you.

07597 967567



This term, many 
of our crafts 
have had a 

‘summer and sea 
life’ theme.



Play time at 
Barrow 

Extra is all 
different 

kinds of fun! 



Why not try our Barrow Extra Wordsearch?

Happy summer holiday to all 
our Barrow Extra and Barrow 

School families! 
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